
 

                         
BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 17 JANUARY 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The wet weather has not dampened our spirits this week and we have been busy as usual with some inspiring 

activities. We celebrated our explorers today in our celebration worship, it was so nice to see the wonderful 

things our children and their families have been getting up to over the Autumn/Winter. We will be sending the 

letters for the Winter/Spring booklets next week and would love as many people as possible to get involved.  

In Year 3/4 the children have been creating colour wheels using only the 3 primary colours to mix secondary 

and tertiary colours.  They looked at how it's possible to see a division between warm and cool colours. They 

also chose one side of colour wheel to make a geometric picture inspired by Piet Mondrian. 

In Year 1/2 the children have been comparing cars from before living memory to the present day. They have 

also starting at looking at bridges in DT and what shapes help to create a strong structure. They have also 

been solving problems in Maths as brilliant builders in order to meet the requirement of the building inspectors.  

We are looking forward to Dance, Rockpoptastic and Magpie Sports clubs starting next week.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
 

                            S Gray 

 
Miss Ainsley & Mrs Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
Loving learning at Broomhaugh 
 

     
 

  



    
 
       
Please note change to office hours – The office will now be closed on Wednesday’s. 

Monday 08:00 – 4:00pm 
Tuesday 08:00 – 4:00pm 
Wednesday  Office Closed 
Thursday  08:30 – 3:30pm 
Friday  08:00 – 3:30pm 
 
 
The Secret Garden  
 
This week in the Secret Garden Club we have been doing some tidying jobs, planning our Big Garden 
Birdwatch and reading the next chapter of The Secret Garden in Secret Garden Book Club.   
 

   
 
We have been fortunate recently to receive some trees from the Woodland Trust and have been looking 
around our school grounds to work out where we can plant them.  We are planning to plant them during 
Wednesday's Secret Garden Club (as long as the weather is kind) so if your child would like to help can you 
please make sure they have suitable gardening clothes and waterproof trousers in school on that day.  The 
Secret Garden Club runs every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and is open to everybody, whenever 
they would like to come.  All they need to do is to step through the garden gate. 
 
 
PTA Bingo Disco Spring Social – Tickets on Sale Now!  
PTA ‘Bingo Disco’ – the Spring Social on Saturday 8th Feb from 7:30-11:00 at the Parish Hall. This is an adult-
only night out and definitely not one to miss. Please support the PTA and school, bring your family and friends 
and come along to what should be a fantastic, fun night! Get your tickets from either Station Coffee House, 
Ruth Symes via emailing Broomhaugh.pta@outlook.com or the school office. 
 
SCHOOL PAYMENTS 
Please could all monies due for dinners, milk and swimming be handed in to school via your child’s teacher by 
Tuesday 21 February.  Thank you. 
 

  

mailto:Broomhaugh.pta@outlook.com


Diary Dates:  

Date Event Notes 

PLEASE BE AWARE NORTHUMBERLAND’S HALF TERM IS DIFFERENT TO SOME OTHER LOCAL AUTHORITIES 

Monday 20 January  Rockpoptastic Commences (lunchtime)   
Dance Club commences 3:15 – 4:00 

All year groups  

Tuesday 21 January  Magpie Sports Club – invasion games commences 3:15 – 
4:15 

Years 1 - 4 for 10 weeks   

Wednesday 22 January PTA Meeting @ The Duke of Wellington  All welcome  

Friday 31 January  PTA Film Night  Letter sent out Friday 17
th

 January 

Saturday 8 February PTA Spring Social @ Parish Hall  Tickets on sale now see above 

Wednesday 12 February E-Safety Workshop Whole School 

Thursday 13 February PTA Cake & Uniform Sale  
Valentines Lunch 

Further information to follow 

w/c Monday 24 February Parent Consultations  Further information to follow 

Friday 20 March – 3 April The Great British Spring Clean 
 

The country’s biggest mass-action 
environmental campaign –  
Further information to follow 

Wednesday 1 April Y1/2 Class Assembly 2:45pm   Parents/carers welcome 

Friday 3 April  PTA Break the Rules Day  Further information to follow 

Sunday 17 May  Greggs Cancer Run  Further information to follow 

Friday 22 May PTA Cake & Uniform Sale & Non Uniform Day  Further information to follow 

Saturday 6 June PTA Summer Social  Further information to follow 

Wednesday 17 June Reception Class Assembly 2:45pm  –  Parents/carers welcome   

Wednesday 24 June Y3/4 Class Assembly 2:45pm   Parents/carers welcome 

 
Year 3/4 swimming dates –Spring Term 2020 – Wednesdays –10 lessons left this term 

 

  22
nd

 & 29
th

 January   5
th

, 12
th

 & 26
th

 February 4
th

, 11
th

, 18
th

 & 25
th

 March 1
st

 April  

 


